
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
January 7, 2016 

Cedar Grange---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:10-----Meeting Called to Order by Marlow Anderson (president)---there were 
28 persons present---all members introduced themselves---the minutes for the  
November meeting were read by Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were 
approved and accepted as read---Steve Green (treasurer) gave a financial report 
 
7:20-----General Discussion---Randy Ling (vice president) continued directing the 
meeting as Marlow Anderson rescinded his position as president---next month 
will continue the nominations for all club offices and will end with elections---the 
current club offices are:                                     Present Nominees:  
 
                                    President                           Randy Ling 
                                    Vice President                  Dennis Sivak 
                                    Treasurer                          Steve Green 
                                    Secretary                          Robert Burks 
                                    Float Fly Coordinator     Richard Weaver 
                                    Safety Officer                  Mike Buhler 
                                    Web Apprentice              Steve Black  
 
7:45-----General Discussion Continued---Richard Weaver (Float Fly Coordinator) 
reported that past two float flies have experienced unusually calm water and light 
wind conditions---for the next few weeks a work crew may be testing the ground 
water levels at the field, if a "field closed" sign is present please don't fly---the 
club will be purchasing fertilizer for use at the field---for clarification about model 
aircraft registration go to FAA.gov or AMA. 
 
8:15-----Show and Tell---Thomas Richards brought a scratch built sea plane 
 
8:20-----Auction---R/C Hobbies of Covington donated a North Star Sea Plane and 
Glider (1770 mm wing span) 
 
8:30-----Meeting Adjourned  


